
 

 

3rd November 2023 
 

Christmas Concert 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas is just around the corner!  
 
On the evening of Tuesday 12th December, we will have our annual concert 
with the ‘Waldershelf Singers’ at ‘The Venue’ in Stocksbridge starting at 
6pm.  
 
Please indicate on the electronic form whether your child will be able to 
sing at the concert. It really helps to have an idea of how many choir 
members we will have on the night. The more the better! We have been 
working hard on our Christmas pieces already, as well as practising for 
Young Voices ready for the first day back after the Christmas holidays!  
 
In the past, this event has been free for parents/family to attend. The 
Waldershelf singers usually just need to have an idea of numbers for space 
in the Venue. More information will be given out nearer the time.  Please 
indicate whether you think you would like to stay for the concert and 
approximately how many seats you would need, this will help the 
organisers. https://forms.microsoft.com/e/nD04S8W6m4  
 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Danks  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


